No. EDN-H(8)A(1)Mise.

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax : 0177-2812882

Dated: Shimla— 171001, the,sTanuary,2021

To
All the Prineipal(s)
Govt, Degree /Skt. Colleges,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject:- Regarding admission in Under Graduate Classes.

It has come to the notice of the authority that some students wish to get
admission in the colleges but as the last date of admission is over/closed therefore, the college
Principal(s) are being asked to grant permission of the department/HPU for the same, whereas the
undersigned has issued necessary directions from time to time to take necessary action in favour
of the students (if deemed fit/genuine), so that they can continue/pursue their studies in respective
college.

[n this context (keeping the future of the students in view), you are once
again directed to decide the matter on case to case basis at your own level subject to the condition

of fulfilment of eligibility criteria and (if appears necessary then) send the matter to this office for

ex-post-facto approval, so that the study of the students may not suffer at all. (‘\
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
EndstNo.  the Shimla-171001 Dated  §"anuary, 2021
Copy for information to;-
1. The Registrar, Himachal Pradesh University, Summmerhill, Shimla-03, Himachal
Pradesh.

2., Guard file, _ I (\
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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